
 

 

 

 

 

6th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our curriculum, we will be studying a unit of work on Sex and Relationship 

Education (SRE) during our next half term’s topic. Later in the half term, we will be looking 

at the Year 5 Sex Education Programme. These lessons are planned from the Channel 4 

Living and Growing series which includes teachers’ guidance and a DVD of specific 

programmes. Your child will have participated in these lessons during years 3 and 4. In Year 

5 we will be covering ‘Changes’, discussing how our bodies change during puberty and 

different types of relationships that we have with different people. 

As part of the preparation for this unit of work, we would like to offer you an opportunity to 

look at the materials that we will be using in our lessons. There will be a chance to watch 

samples of the programmes and have a look at any books or resources we will using so that 

you are prepared for any questions that your child may come home with and to give you an 

idea of the topics of conversation that the lessons will involve.  We will be holding this 

meeting on Monday 24th June at 3.30pm in 5S. You would be very welcome to come along 

and have the opportunity to talk to us about what these lessons will be about. This is a part 

of the curriculum and if you do not wish your child to take part, please write to Mr May by 

Friday 28th June 2019. 

If you have any questions or queries about this or any other aspect of school life, please do 

not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Smy and Mrs Robson 

Year 5 Team 

 

 


